
Hansard 19 August 1999

MEALS ON WHEELS, NAMBOUR

Mr WELLINGTON (Nicklin—IND) (7.25 p.m.): I stand this evening to specifically recognise the
excellent service that the Meals on Wheels volunteers and staff in Queensland provide to all the
residents in this State. This Saturday, I will be attending the Nambour Meals on Wheels annual general
meeting and, accordingly, take this opportunity to thank Linda Law, the Nambour manager, her
management committee and all of her volunteers for the excellent work that they do for those in need
in our community. I say to Linda: your management committee and all of your volunteers provide 120%
service over and above the call of duty. I say "thank you" to Linda, Joan, Laurence, Paul, both
Margarets and Frank and all the other helpers who enable Linda to provide that service. Thank you,
Linda. Keep up the good work!
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